
Recommendation Set Five: 
Recommendations for ways MSL can help libraries tell their stories through use of  

public library statistics 
 
 
The Task Force feels that continued training through webinars and at conferences is needed to ensure 
that the Montana library community is aware of the tools and materials available to them that MSL has 
created from the statistics.  Particularly, more awareness is needed of the PLDS data that is linked from 
the Statistics pages.  Regular training and communication about the resources is the recommendation.  
Trainings should include the entire statistics process from start to finish that make the statistics more 
useful to libraries. 


